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Stoughton Road. | continue to work with the Purchasing Department on planning for the furniture and shelving at our new facility.
We plan to move the week of September 25.

PLSR. PLSR work continues for all teams. Much attention is being paid to the details of models. Continuing Education/Consulting
Team is working on flushing out our model and preparing for presentation at this year’s Wisconsin Library Association in the
Wisconsin Dells. We are also telling all library staff and boards that this is the time to pay attention to the work being done, as it will
affect every library system and every library in the state. Please check out www.plsr.info for more information.

Beyond the Page. The Beyond the Page Oversight Committee hosted a spring Ideas Workshop on May 17. Many terrific ideas were
generated and connections made. We will hold a Marketing Workshop in August.

Out and About.

By now, the Bookmobile has been seen all over the County! We made a special trip to Eagle Heights on May 24. The Bus will be
featured in the Monona Memorial Day Parade. We are planning a visit to an upcoming Owl Creek Park event. I've put out feelers
about this year’s Breakfast at the Farm, which is scheduled for June 10.

Special thanks. Thanks to the Library Board and the Library Staff for your lovely cards and all your support during the time of my
father’s passing. | so appreciate the good thoughts during this tough time.



